HotEeL AssoctAaTION oF NEw YOrk CrTy, INC.

320 PArRk AvENUE, NEw York, NY 10022-6838
(212) 754-6700 FAX (212) 754-0243

TO: General Managers, Directors of Human Resources — Member Hotels

FROM: Joseph E. Spinnatow"/
//

RE: 2015 HANYC Scholarship Awards Program
DATE: January 5, 2015

The Hotel Association of New York City, Inc. Scholarship Awards Program for the
year 2015 is now accepting applications. The Association will award two four
year scholarships of $2,500.00 per year for the school term beginning in
September 2015. To be eligible to participate in this program, one must currently
be a high school senior who is planning to attend an accredited four year
College/University in the fall and is the son/daughter/legal ward of an employee
currently employed in a Non-Union Managerial/Administrative capacity in a
member property of the Association. The employee must also have a minimum
total of five (5) year’s work experience in member properties of the Hotel
Association of New York City, Inc. Scholarship winners must be in good standing
at the College/ University, with enroliment verification each semester supplied to
the Association, in order to receive the yearly scholarship.

Scholarship applications can be obtained by either calling Rick Amato at the
Association at (212) 754-6700, emailing ramato@hanyc.org or by visiting the
HANYC website at www.hanyc.org. All applications must be completed, and sent
with the student’s high school grades transcript, no later than Friday, April 10,
2015, to Rick Amato at the Hotel Association of New York City, Inc., 320 Park
Avenue, 22™ Floor, New York, NY 10022-6838. Any applications and transcripts
received by the Association after that date will not be given consideration for the
scholarships.

If you have any questions pertaining to eligibility or other factors concerning the
Hotel Association of New York City, Inc. Scholarship Awards Program, please
contact Rick Amato at the Association.

Best regards.

JES/lef



